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N013/COM/CIR/SGTD/2022  
August 3rd  2022 
  
  

NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 

  

********************************************************** 

     

Disruption of traffic after Gate Bravo   
  

  
  

Valued Customer, 

  
SGTD Doraleh Terminal is currently completing the paving of the entire causeway, including 

the roundabout and the gate area.  
  

Therefore, we would like to inform you that due to this renovation project, traffic will be slightly 

disrupted from the Gate Bravo. Trucks and light vehicles traffic will be diverted through Site 

04 to reach the roundabout (see attached map). 

  

This disruption will be effective from Thursday August 4th 2022 until Saturday August 6th 

2022. 

  
Our teams will guide all drivers and ensure that all operations and traffic continue to operate 

smoothly during this period.  
  

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.  
  

 

 

For more information, kindly contact us at:   

T: +253 21 317 317  

E: customercare.dct@dct.dj 
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